

WORKSHEET

Family & Friends 4
Unit 6



Teacher's feedback



No.	Definition	Word	Example
1	To stop working because it is damaged	_____	
2	Feeling nice and relaxed when sitting or lying	_____	
3	A hard material like iron or steel	_____	
4	Not costing a lot of money	_____	
5	Using the latest style or technology	_____	
6	Made from trees	_____	
7	To fix something that is broken	_____	
8	Not soft, firm or solid	_____	
9	Nice to touch, easy to press	_____	
10	Costing a lot of money	_____	

**Task 2: Rewrite the second sentence using the superlative form of the adjective in brackets.****Example:**

I've read many stories. This one is very exciting.

→ This is the **most exciting** story I've read. (exciting)

1. I've eaten lots of cakes. This one is very delicious.
→ This is the _____ cake I've eaten. (delicious)
2. That mountain is very high. No other mountain in the country is as high.
→ It is the _____ mountain in the country. (high)
3. We stayed in three hotels. This one was very comfortable.
→ This is the _____ hotel we stayed in. (comfortable)
4. She tried many dresses. That one looked the best on her.
→ That was the _____ dress for her. (good)
5. My team played many matches. Yesterday's match was the worst.
→ Yesterday's match was the _____ we played. (bad)
6. I've visited many cities. Tokyo is the most exciting.
→ Tokyo is the _____ city I've visited. (exciting)
7. We bought many gifts. This one was the most expensive.
→ This is the _____ gift we bought. (expensive)
8. Among all my friends, Minh is the most helpful.
→ Minh is the _____ friend I have. (helpful)
9. That movie was very boring. I've never seen one like that.
→ That was the _____ movie I've ever seen. (boring)
10. This exercise is really difficult. I've done many before.
→ This is the _____ exercise I've ever done. (difficult)

**Task 3:****Reading Comprehension:**
Who Made the First Chewing Gum?

We all enjoy a good chew now and then, but did you know that chewing gum was first made by the Indians? The chewing gum that was bought and sold in America in the nineteenth century was originally made by the Maya Indian tribe. The ancient Maya chewed a substance called chicle, taken from the sapodilla tree, as a way to quench thirst or fight hunger.

It is extracted from the tree, where farmers make a cut in the trunk of the tree and the liquid that comes out is collected and then dried. Then the gum goes through another process by adding different flavours to make the gum taste better. At that time, only kids and single women were allowed to chew it in public. Married women and widows could chew it privately to freshen their breath, while men could chew it in secret to clean their teeth.

Chewing gum was then brought to Europe at the beginning of the twentieth century and it soon became an instant hit. Due to the huge demand, chewing gum was produced in factories, using the same method as the Maya tribe did. These days, chewing gum is flavoured in countless flavours, most common are mint or strawberry. It is sold and enjoyed everywhere and it is bought by both young and old alike.

A. Answer the following in full sentences:

1. Which tribe made the first chewing gum?

2. What is 'chicle'?

3. In the beginning, who was allowed to chew gum in public?

4. Where is modern gum made?

B. Circle (True) or (False). And then correct all mistakes:

1. Chewing gum has been around for years. (True / False)
2. It was used to stop hunger and thirst. (True / False)
3. Everyone could chew gum in public. (True / False)
4. Factories have a different way to make chewing gum. (True / False)
5. All ages enjoy eating Chewing gum. (True / False)

